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Date received From Comment summary Response Action 

10.07.2018 Racecourse 
association 

Risk Assessment (Paragraph 11.4) – The Council 
is asked to be aware that the racecourse is 
not obliged to conduct a risk assessment, that is the 
responsibility of the operator on the track. 
We would request that this is specified in the final 
document 

Comments considered and noted.  
The  risk  based approach is for 
the authority to adopt a risk 
based approach to inspections 
and is not asking the premises to 
have a risk assessment 
specifically for enforcement 

No further action 
considered 
necessary 

  Door Supervisors (Paragraphs 16.14 – 16.15) – 
The council is asked to be aware that 
racecourses already provide door supervisors under 
the Licensing Act 2003. We would request 
that the document recognize that there should be no 
duplication of the regulatory requirements 
and that racecourses should not have to provide 
additional door supervisors 

Comments considered.    
 
Paragraph 16.14 amended to 
cover risk of duplication of 
conditions 
 
 
 
 
. 

 
 
Amendment made 
at 16.14 

 Cambridge City 
Council 

Consultation acknowledged – no comments made   

 


